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Chobani, Inc. Recalls Greek Yogurt Due to Product Concerns 
 

(JUNEAU, AK) – Chobani, Inc. is recalling Greek yogurt products due to reports of 
product bloating and swelling, and claims of illness.  
 
The locations of the Best By Date, UPC code, and Lot Code vary depending on the 
product.  

 

Chobani Branded Products 
All Flavors 

UPC Code Lot Code Best By  

6 oz. cups  
16 oz. tubs  
32 oz. tubs  
3.5 oz. cups  
Bite™ 3.5 oz. cups  
Flip™ 5.3 oz. containers  
Champions® cups 3.5 oz.  
Champions® tubes 2.25 oz. (8, 16 and 36 
count)  

See Link 
Below 

16-012  
(this number 
is followed by 
a three digit 

number) 
 

Sep 11–13  
to  

Oct 07-13 

 
Alaska DEC has confirmed these products were available in Alaska. To date, no 
illnesses have been reported in Alaska; however, there have been reports of illnesses 
in other states. 
 
Consumers who have purchased the product are urged not to consume them and 
should discard the product. 

 
Consumers with questions may contact the company at care@chobani.com or 877-
847-6181 between 9 a.m. and 5 p.m. Eastern time.  
 
For more information on this recall, including a complete list of affected lot codes, 
visit: http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm367298.htm. 
 
For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 
http://dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recallsalerts.html. 
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